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“I’m delighted to present the wide range of initiatives set out in this report, not least the 50 

public electric vehicle charging points that we plan to install in car parks across the borough. 

We are reducing plastics and taking climate action across all service areas, and are bringing 

our community along with us. 

“We have given ourselves an ambitious climate action timeline – but it’s one we are 

determined to meet. With eight years left, and having already reduced our emissions by 57% 

over the last three years, we are confident that we will be able to achieve carbon neutrality 

for council operations by 2030.” 

 

 

  


